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Charlotte Taravella

Sheri Heiney - Rochester Regional Chamber of Commerce [sherih@rrc-mi.com]

From:

Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2007 4:37 PM

To: Mayors Cffice@rochesterhills.org; Charloite Taravella
Cc: Dlindakdavis@aol.com; Anne Bumns

Subject: Rochester Regional Chamber of Commece

importance: High

May 4, 2007

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

The Rochester Regional Chamber of Commerce would like to be pulled from the May 9%, 2007 - City Council mecting.

We would like to bring more research to the proposal.

Our preference would be to be put on the Council Meeting for June or July 2007 if that is permissible.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sheri L. Heiney
Rochester Regional Chamber
Executive Director

Sheri L. Heiney

Executive Director

Rochester Regional Chamber of Commerce
71 Walnut , Suite 110

Rochester, Michigan 48307

Phone: 248-651-6700
Voicemail: 248-402-5865
Fax: 248-651-5270

Website: www.rochesterregionalchamber.com
E-Newsletter: hitp:/frochesterchamber.edictspaces.com

Rochester Area was voted 39th Best Place to Live in the Country by CNN/Money for 2005!
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